
 

November 15, 2024          VIA E-MAIL 

Ms. Nancy Marconi 
Registrar (registrar@oeb.ca) 
Ontario Energy Board 
Toronto, ON 
 
Dear Ms. Marconi: 
 

Re: EB-2024-0111 Enbridge Gas Inc. (EGI) 
2024 Cost of Service Phase 2 
Environmental Defense Motion 

 
This letter is made in accordance with Procedural Order No. 8 in the above noted proceeding.  In that 
Order the Board states parties that wish to make submissions on the Environmental Defence Motion 
must notify the Board by November 15, 2024. 
 
VECC may make a submission.  However, as the Board points out in its Order the additional evidence 
Enbridge Gas has agreed to provide related to the motion are also due on November 15.  As of this 
writing we have not had the opportunity to examine any new evidence on the subject put forward by 
the Applicant. 
 
In general, however, we are not in support of what appears to be the most contentious, and perhaps 
only remaining issue, item (1) of the motion.  Whether we will seek to make submissions specifically 
opposing the motion are unclear and will remain unclear until we have examined the new evidence of 
Enbridge.   We therefore reserve on the question as to whether we will make a submission at the 
hearing on November 18, 2024.  If we do it will not be in support of the motion. 
 
Yours truly, 

 
Mark Garner 
Consultants for VECC/PIAC 
 
Email copy: 
Vanessa Innis,  Manager, Strategic Applications, EGI 
EGIRegulatoryproceedings@enbridge.com 
David Stevens, Aird & Berlis LLP, Counsel to EGI 
dstevens@airdberlis.com 
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